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March 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 11 Day of Celebration/Record of Achievement: Friday 27th April 1.15pm (Approx. 2.45pm finish)  

 
 
On Friday 27th April 2018 Year 11 students will visit the Stadium of Light for the day, to take part in our end of 
year activities. We will leave St. Robert’s by bus at approximately 9.15 am.  Lunch will be provided and students 
must wear full School Uniform.  The morning activities will be led by our School Chaplain, Mr Taylor, it will 
allow students time to celebrate and reflect on their time spent here at St. Robert’s. The afternoon’s activity will 
be our annual Record of Achievement presentation. The students will be provided with lunch at the Stadium 
also.  
 
If your child has any certificates of achievement at home, to be included in their ROA folder from either in or 
out of school activities, please could they bring them and hand them to Mrs Pinder before the Easter break?  
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Record of Achievement ceremony to celebrate the achievements of 
your child, and mark this important milestone in their life. This will take place from 1.15pm onwards. You are 
asked kindly not to arrive before this time. We suggest a maximum of two guests per student, however if your 
family circumstances require more guests to attend, we will try to accommodate this. Please specify on the 
reply slip below. After our Record of Achievement Ceremony, students can travel home with Parents/Carers. If 
any student needs transport back to St. Robert’s at the end of the day, please indicate on the reply slip.  
 
Can I also notify you that this occasion is an outdoor ceremony and we advise that all parents, carers 
and guests wear a warm jacket? We are seated in the stadium outdoor seats which can be very cold.  
  
It is very important to complete fully the reply slip below so that we know how many will be attending this 
event. Slips should be returned to Student Desk, no later than Wednesday March 28th.  (Slips will not be 
accepted after this date and we will presume no tickets are required). 
 
The day promises to be a joyful occasion, recognising the marvellous achievement of our Year 11 students and 
wishing them well as they begin their GCSE examinations. However, whilst we expect all students to attend, I 
would like to bring to your attention the following school policy:  

‘The school reserves the right to remove any pupil from the activity at any time if the attitude and 
behaviour of that pupil does not come up to the high expectations of this school. We monitor student 

behaviour and achievement very closely using a points system and this will be used to decide if a pupil can 
attend a trip or visit.’ 

 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs C McHale 
Head of House: St Godric, Finchale 
On behalf of the Pastoral Team 
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Year 11 Day of Celebration/Record of Achievement 2018 
 
 

I understand that my child is to travel to school wearing full School Uniform for this event.  
We understand that for the ROA celebration, as a guest we will be outdoors in the Stadium seating.  

 
 
Name of Student…………………………...................................................................................................... Tutor group…………………… 
  
 
We will/will not be attending the Record of Achievement event at Stadium of Light on Friday 27th April.  
 
 
 
How many attending……………………………………..Parent/Carer Signature………………………………………………………….. 
 

 
Please only request tickets for parent/carers. 

 
 
Any additional requirements (transport home for student/dietary requirement/medical need) 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Return reply slip to student desk by Wednesday March 28th 2018 
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